
Are you going through a personal or emotional
challenge? Are you in need of prayer or listening
ear? Have you experienced the death of a loved one
or client? 
Our Ministerial Liaisons are here to offer support. 
Please reach out to them either via the office phone
number at 804-752-2205 or email at
ministry@cenninc.com.

 We are here for you!

Our Nurses (from top to bottom left to right: Dawn Beninghove, RN, Carol Aliff, RN, Christy Fulcher, RN             
 Nellie Bullock, RN, Kristina Zimmerman, LPN, Annette Gibbs, Rn, Ann Pryor, RN, Bonnie McKinney, LPN,    
 Brenda Krohn, RN, Jeanette Wakefield, LPN
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In the News

Nursing Spotlight

Our Heros

National Nurses Week May 6th-12th, 2021 
Join us in Celebrating our Nurses



Carol Aliff 05/18
Nellie Bullock 5/23
Tonya Burton 05/04
Anisha Fowler 05/26
Mary Jackson 05/11

Shawnda Madison 05/15
Claire Rada 05/03

Resia Smithers 05/16
Adebayo Subuloye 05/30
Jeanette Wakefield 05/07

Lisa Williamson 05/11
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Adebayo Subuloye 1 year
Lisa lettley 3 years
Nellie bullock 5 years
Mary Jackson 8 years

Shi-Lee received a
"Bright Idea" award for
recommending the
Training Center for use
for the clients when
they can't be at home.

Fantasia received an
"Extraordinary

Response" award for
calling 911 and staying

calm for the client

WORKAVERSARYHappy

May Birthdays

MANDATORY
Skills Day

June 2, 3 & 4th 
 Training Center

You MUST sign up by calling
the office by May 21st!

STATE REQUIRED
IN SERVICES

If your in services are not up to
date, you will possibly be removed

from shifts until they are
completed. This is a STATE

requirement. Please review your
quizzes in your "IN THE KNOW"

portal via learn.knowingmore.com


